
   REPORT ON ONE DAY WORKSHOP CONDUCTED BY THE DEPARTMENT 
OF ZOOLOGY, BANKURA CHRISTIAN COLLEGE ON 30TH MAY 2023 

   The Dept. of Zoology, Bankura Christian College organized a One day workshop on 

‘Quantitative Data Analysis’ with the objective to create much interest and enrich further 

knowledge regarding the said topic amongst teaching, non-teaching staff and students of BCC, 

on 30th May, 2023. Total 73 students from Zoology, Nutrition, Physiology dept. were  registered 

for the workshop through offline mode. It was conducted in Virtual Classroom of BCC. This 

workshop was organized by our respected Principal Dr. Fatik Baran Mandal, HoD  Dr. Anindita 

Mitra as well as all the faculty members of the Dept. of Zoology in collaboration with IQAC,BCC. 

                               

  

  The programme commenced with a brief introduction delivered by Ms Moumita Sinha, a 

faculty of Dept. of Zoology, BCC at 11.00am, followed by  lightening the lamp Dr Santanu 

Mandal, Associate Professor and Burser of BCC, followed by Welcome address from honorable 

HOD Dr. Anindita Mitra, Associate Professor,  Zoology, BCC. 

   The Honorable Speaker for the day was Dr. Sachinandan Dutta, Assistant Professor at 
Department of Marine Science and Fisheries of College of Agricultural and Marine Sciences, 
Sultan Qaboos University, Muscat, Oman. 
 
   The  Seminar was conducted in two sessions.  In Pre-lunch session, his presentation showed 
us the basic details of data analysis, their numerical interpretation, as one have to conduct 
quantitative data analysis to understand various things and make informed decisions in daily 
life, even in future aspects. The course’s overarching goal was to educate on the fundamentals 



of data analysis and biostatistics. In post lunch session, students were able to learn the tools 
and techniques of basic statistics through sofeware link that were given to them. Thus by the 
completion of the course, participants were  aware of data assessment methodologies as 
applied to different field of science as well as gain knowledge of R and R Studio to improve 
scientific guidance for managers.  
 
The participants were very keen and actively participated the workshop. And with this, the 

knowledge-filled day ended with a hope that they would have gained a lot of information from 

this. Finally Dr Anindita Mitra, Associate Professor and Head of Dept. of Zoology, represented                     

Vote of Thanks by expressing her gratitude on behalf of Dept. of Zoology towards the 

Organizing Committee  & technicians for their constant support and encouragement to attend 

such enriching sessions. 

  The workshop culminated at around 4.00 pm. with a closing announcement by our honorable 

HOD Dr. Anindita Mitra. 

 

Few Glimpses of The Workshop 

 
   

 

           


